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Musson, Martyn

From: I

Sent: 11 December 2019 13:56
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: PREM/00733/011

Dear Mrs Emma White,

I am writing to you about the proposed application to vary the hours of The Back Room, SOA Call Lane,
Leeds, LS1 6DT. |GG 2:icc with the objection made to the
proposal and the reasons listed in the letter received from the Leeds City Council (Reference:
PREM/00733/011).

We already experience significant noise nuisance and anti-social behaviour on both weekdays and

weekends. These disturbances come not only from the noise and vibrations coming from the licensed
premises but also from their visiting patrons, especially those who gather on the streets outside to smoke.

I have already made a complaint about noise coming from another premise nearby (Revolucion de

Cuba, 64-68 Call Ln, Leeds LS1 6DT; ﬁ as I believe it violates our right to quiet hours
during the night and disturbs our sleep.

A quote from the UK government website reads:

"Night hours are 11.00 pm until 7.00 am. To reduce noise nuisance from houses and premises, the law
defines a maximum amount of noise which is acceptable during night hours.

When noise exceeds the permitted level, the district council can investigate and take action against the
neighbour or other noise source.”

My complaint has not been updated after submission even though its due date passed 2 days ago.

Kind regards,

11 DEC 2019
RECEIVED




Nelson, Matthew

From: Nash, ClIr Elizabeth

Sent: 29 November 2019 08:50
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: FW: RPREM/00733/011

| totally agree with the views of my colleague Clir Wray. Elizabeth Nash

From: Wray, Clir Paul

Sent: 28 November 2019 20:17

To: Igbal, Clir Mohammed <Mohammed.lgbal@leeds.gov.uk>; Nash, ClIr Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Nash@leeds.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: RPREM/00733/011

You may also both with to object. I will write to local residents on our behalf.
Kind regards
Paul

-------- Original Message --------

From: "Wray, Cllr Paul" <Paul. Wray(@@leeds.gov.uk>

Date: Thu, 28 Nov 2019, 19:18

To: Entertainment Licensing <Entertainment.Licen(@leeds.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: RPREM/00733/011

Hi Nawazish

Thank you for this. I formally object to the requested variation of the licence as it is out of character for the area as
no other venue on a Monday to Thursday or Sunday operated beyond 4am and doing so would poss a public
nuisance to local residents, early morning commuter and change the nature of this contemplative impact area which
already suffers high crime and anti-social behaviour.

Kind Regards

Clir Paul Wray
Labour Councillor for Hunslet and Riverside

Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | Websile

| handle personal information in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and the General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR). For a copy of my updated privacy notice or for further information, please click here or contact
me.

From: Entertainment Licensing
Sent: 28 November 2019 15:20
To: Wray, Clir Paul

Subject: RE: RPREM/00733/011
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